
With prices on the rise and inevitable inflation coming in the future this Bill is a bad idea.  Young families need this deduction in order 
to solidify the benefits in our communities 
from Homeownership!
Please help keep Oregon a livable state for new household formations.

Sincerely,
Craig Fahner 


